
Islamic Kasim Tuet Memorial College                                                                             2023/2024 

Miscellaneous Notice 032 – Career Workshop - “Building a positive self-image” 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

29th September 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Please be informed that your child _____________________ has been selected to join a career 

workshop “Building a positive self-image” organized by Ishang Hope NFT organization. 

 

This activity is aimed to enhance your child’s understanding of self-image and improve her 

self-confidence. We hope you would encourage your child to participate in it. Details of the activity 

are given below: 

 

Event Career workshop “Building a positive self-image” 

Date & Time 
7/10/2023 (Sat) 

2:30pm - 4:30pm 

Address 
The Hive Studios 

8/F, Cheung Hing Building, 12P Smithfield Road, 

Kennedy Town, Hong Kong 

Gathering Place/Time 2:15pm at Exit A, Kennedy Town MTR Station 

Dismissal Place/Time 4:35pm at Kennedy Town MTR Station 

Transportation 
Students need to arrange transportation to the gathering place and back 

home by themselves 

Teacher in-charge Ms. Apple Lee (KE)  

 

Please sign the slip and return to Ms. Apple Lee (KE) in staff room 607 on or before 4th Oct 

2023 (Wednesday).  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Zareenah S. Y. Ho 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip  

Miscellaneous Notice 032 – Career Workshop “Building a positive self-image” 

 

I acknowledge receipt of the Miscellaneous Notice and *allow / do not allow my child to participate 

in the above activity. 

  

Signature of Parent / Guardian: _____________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent / Guardian: ________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________________   Mobile Number: ______________________ 

 

Name of Student: Class: Class No: 

Student Mobile Number: 

* Please delete the inappropriate one.  

 


